
 
April 6th, 2020 

CLOSED TEMPORARILY  

Soucie Salo Safety Inc is committed to the continuity of our services to support the 

health and well-being of our staff, our customers, and our tenants throughout this 

period of escalated concern on an ongoing basis. Therefore, in the best interests of 

our employees, clients, customers and the general public, we have implemented 

temporary measures to mitigate the potential impact of COVID-19 within Soucie 

Salo Safety and our community more broadly. 

In accordance with new measures introduced by the Ontario government 

Effective Immediately the Val Caron location will be          

temporarily closed. 

The Sudbury location remains open in a limited capacity from 

Monday to Friday 7:30am until 5:30pm. 

We encourage you to call our Sudbury location at 705-674-

8092,  send an email to info@souciesalosafety.com , or visit us 

online at www.souciesalosafety.com in order to place an order 

or to make inquiries regarding our supplies and services.  

We thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation throughout these 

unprecedented times.  

Pat Heaphy 

Vice President 

Soucie Salo Safety 

A Company of Source Atlantic Limited 

1300 Lorne St., Sudbury, ON, P3C 5N1 
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